
London Borough of Bromley 
 

Affordable Housing Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) 
 

Adoption Statement 
 
The Council adopted the Affordable Housing SPD on 03/03/08 which will form part of 
the Local Development Framework. 
 
Any person aggrieved by the SPD may apply to the High Court for permission to 
apply for judicial review of the decision to adopt the SPD. 
 
Any such application for leave must be made promptly and in any event not later than 
3 months after the date of this statement (see below). 
 
The Council’s affordable housing policy is included within the Adopted Unitary 
Development Plan (July 2006). The SPD expands on how the Council anticipates the 
policy will operate across the whole of the borough.  It aims to provide clear and 
consistent guidance on the main planning, financial and legal aspects involved in 
negotiating the provision of affordable housing through the planning process.   
 
The SPD can be viewed at: 
 
• www.bromley.gov.uk; 
• Bromley Civic Centre, Stockwell Close, Bromley BR1 3UH (Planning 

Reception Monday-Friday 8.30am – 4.45pm and Main Reception Monday-
Friday 8.30am-5.30pm); 

• Local libraries 
 
Accompanying documents can also be viewed at the above locations and include: 
 
• Documents associated with the Draft SPD for consultation; 
• Final Statement of Sustainability Appraisal; 
• Response to Representations made to Draft SPD for consultation. 
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The Town and Country Planning (Local Development) (England) Regulations 2004 
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